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Law Office of
Richard A. Finnigan

Richard A. Finnigan 2405 Evergreen Park Drive SW Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
(360) 956-7001 Suite B-1 (360) 753-7012
Olympia, Washington 98502 Lisa Skelley, Legal Asst.
Fax (360) 753-6862 (360) 753-4679

November 5, 2004

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UW-041830 - Iliad Water Service, Inc.

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed you will find a copy of a customer nptice issued in this matter.
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RICHARD A.

RAF/km
Enclosure

0
™
(9]
2
pey]
o

cc:  John Cupp
David Dorland
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Iliad Water Services, Inc,
DBA Alderlake Water Company
PO Box 20429
Seattle, WA 98102
(800) 928-3750

November 5, 2004

Iliad Water Services, Inc. has filed for approval from the Washington
Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) to put into place a
water system improvement and treatment assessment for the Alderlake water
system.

To keep the water system in compliance with the regulations of the
Department of Health the water company will be required to install facilities
improvements in accordance with approved construction documents per
Department of Health W.A,C. 246-290-120 and the installation of treatment
improvements per Department of Health W.A.C. 246-290-451 and 246-290-
640.

At the customer’s choice, the customer would pay either a flat rate
assessment of $3,265.00 or pay monthly installments over ten years with
interest at eleven percent under a promissory note. For those customers that
choose payment over time, there would also be a loan origination fee of
between three to five established by the lender at the time the loan is made.
Installment payment on a note would be approximately $45.00 per month.

If approved by the Commission, the proposed water system improvement
and treatment assessment will become effective when construction has been
completed and approved by the Washington Department of Health.

The reason for the filing is to raise the money to fund the improvements for -
Department of Health Compliance. If you have questions about the
proposed filing and how it will affect you, please call Iliad Water Services
dba Alderlake Water Company at (800) 928-3750.

If you would like to comment on the proposal, it is important for you to do
so now. Comments may be submitted in writing to: Washington Utilities
and Transportation Commission, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW, PO
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Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250 or by e-mail:
comments@wutc.wa.gov, Comments may also be presented at the
Commission’s open meeting. All open meetings are held in Olympia,
Washington,

If you would like to be added to the Commission’s mailing list to be notified
of the open meeting date, please call 1-800-562-6150 and leave your name,
complete mailing address, the Company’s name, and a description of the
proposal you are interested in.

Sincerely,

Iliad Water Services, Inc,
dba Alderlake Water Company .
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